FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION fldoe.org

State Board of Education

Andy Tuck, Chair
Marva Johnson, Vice Chair
Members
Ben Gibson
Tom Grady
Michael Olenick
Ryan Petty

Joe York

Richard Corcoran

Commissioner of Education

MEMORANDUM

TO: College Presidents

FROM: Kathy Hebda

DATE: March 2, 2020

SUBJECT: COVID-19 Travel Precaution

Following guidance from Governor Ron DeSantis and State Surgeon General Dr. Scott Rivkees, we request that each college take immediate action to request all employees and students who return from travel to China, Iran, Italy, Japan and South Korea to self-isolate and not return to campus for 14 days after their return. Consistent with this guidance, we recommend canceling all college-sponsored travel to these countries.

We encourage you to continue to be in regular contact with your local Department of Health officials and to review any of your college's relevant procedures.

KH

KATHRYN S. HEBDA
FLORIDA COLLEGE SYSTEM CHANCELLOR